
 
We just can’t hide our Bulldog P.R.I.D.E.! 

We are Positive, Respectful, Innovators Determined to show Effort 
Week of May 20-24, 2024 

 

 

“Friendship is the hardest thing in the world to explain. It’s not something you learn in school. But if you 

haven’t learned the meaning of friendship, you really haven’t learned anything.” –Muhammad Ali 
 

Monday: May 20, 2024 

• Nurse Angie out 

• 8:30 Eligibility Heard, Brooks, McKenney 

• 8:30 IEP Chancellor, McKenney, 4th Grade 
• 8:30 IEP McManigle, Drish, 6th Grade 

• 9:00 Kindergarten Celebration 

• 9:00 IEP Chancellor, Mills, McKenney 

• 9:15 IEP Chancellor, Mills, McKenney 

• 9:45 IEP Chancellor, Mills, McKenney 
• 10:00 IEP Chancellor, Brooks, McKenney 

• 10:15 PreK #1 Celebration 

• 11:00 PreK #2 Celebration 
• 12:00-2:00 Math Tournament 

• 1:30 IEP Chancellor, Smith, McKenney 
• 2:00 IEP Chancellor, Saffold, McKenney 

• 2:30 504 McKenney, Dennis 

• 3:40 Faculty Meeting in Library 

Tuesday: May 21, 2024 

• Nurse Angie out—Nurse Dot is sub 

• 8:15 IEP McManigle, 5th Grade, Admin 

• 8:30 1st – 3rd Grade Honors Day 
• 9:00 IEP McManigle, 5th Grade, Admin 

• 10:00 4th – 5th Honors Day 

• 10:25 IEP Heard, Grier, Admin 
• 11:30 IEP Heard, Roughton, McKenney 

• 12:00 IEP Heard, PreK, McKenney 
• 1:35 IEP Countryman, Smith, Drish, McKenney, Hurt, Rouse 

• 2:00 IEP Chancellor, Grier, Admin 
Wednesday:  May 22, 2024 

• 9:00 6th Grade Graduation 

• 10:30 Drone Competition 

• 12:30 IEP Countryman, Heard, Love, McKenney 

• 2:00 IEP Chancellor, Mills, McKenney 
• Slush and Nacho sales 

Thursday:  May 23, 2024 

• AMSTI Kits placed up top for pick up 
• STUDENTS’ LAST DAY 



 
We just can’t hide our Bulldog P.R.I.D.E.! 

We are Positive, Respectful, Innovators Determined to show Effort 
Week of May 20-24, 2024 

 

Friday:  May 24, 2024 

• AMSTI Kits picked up 
• TEACHERS’ LAST DAY 

 
 

Character Education Word of the Week: Friendship  

Friendship is the emotions or conduct, the state of mutual trust and support between two individuals. 
 

 

 
 

Thank you, PCES Family, for a great year! 


